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Item 5. Other Events and Required FD Disclosure.

      Repligen is the exclusive licensee of all CTLA4-Ig patent rights owned by
the University of Michigan ("Michigan"). Repligen and Michigan filed a complaint
against Bristol-Myers Squibb Company ("Bristol") in the United States District
Court for the Eastern District of Michigan (the "District Court") in August 2002
seeking correction of inventorship of certain patents which relate to
compositions and uses of CTLA4 assigned to Bristol. The suit asserted that
Michigan has a rightful claim to ownership of these patents based on the
inventive contributions that Dr. Craig Thompson, a scientist from Michigan, made
as part of a collaboration with Bristol scientists and is therefore a rightful
inventor on the patents issued to Bristol. The District Court found that
Repligen and Michigan had not proven by clear, convincing, and corroborative
evidence that Dr. Thompson is a sole or joint inventor of any of the patents in
suit. In October 2003, we filed an appeal to the ruling of the District Court
with the United States Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit. Oral arguments
were heard at the Federal Circuit on July 9, 2004. On July 12, 2004, the United
States Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit rendered a decision in favor of
Bristol by affirming the ruling of the District Court. The ruling of the Federal
Circuit is final. Our failure to obtain ownership rights to these Bristol
patents may restrict our ability to commercialize CTLA4-Ig.

      Repligen owns the exclusive rights to an issued U.S. patent that covers a
method of treating rheumatoid arthritis, multiple sclerosis, systemic lupus
erythematosis and scleroderma with CTLA4-Ig and the use of CTLA4-Ig in
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combination with other immunosuppressants, through license agreements with
Michigan and the United States Navy. This patent, which will remain in force
until 2021, is independent from the CTLA4-Ig patents that were the subject of
the lawsuit.
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                                    SIGNATURE

      Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                       REPLIGEN CORPORATION

                                       By: /s/ Walter C. Herlihy
                                           -------------------------------------
                                           Walter C. Herlihy
                                           Chief Executive Officer and President

Date: July 14, 2004
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